
GILMAN SPRINGS ROAD 
Resurfacing 

Gilman Springs Road is a regional road connecting Highway 60 
to Highway 79 and surrounding communities including Hemet, San Jacinto, 
Gilman Springs, Moreno Valley, Beaumont and Banning. The County of Riverside 
Transportation Department is rehabilitating nine miles of Gilman Springs Road,  
beginning in late May. 

The project will microsurface, or add a thin slurry coat onto the existing roadway, from  
one-mile south of Highway 60 to one-and-a-half miles south of Alessandro Boulevard.  
From there, crews will resurface the roadway to Highway 79.  When completed, the newly  
paved road will be restriped. Work will be completed during nighttime hours.

In coordination with the Cities of:
Hemet 
San Jacinto
Moreno Valley

Beaumont 
Banning  

WHAT 
Repair and resurface  
Gilman Springs Road

WHERE  
Gilman Springs Road from  
one-mile south of Highway 60  
to Highway 79

WHEN  
Late May through July 2019

Work on the project will be completed  
during nighttime hours from 8 pm to 5 am  
and may impact motorists traveling  
to surrounding communities.

See backside for details.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:  
Construction Hotline  
877.672.7765
Website: rcprojects.org       @RivCoTrans

FAST  
FACTS



GILMAN SPRINGS ROAD 
 

Full Road Closure
Sunday through 
Thursday nights  
from 8 pm to 5 am,  
Gilman Springs Road will be 
closed to through traffic for the 
duration of the project. Please 
follow the posted detour.

Lane Closure
Friday and Saturday 
nights from  
8 pm to 5 am, 
one lane will be open on Gilman 
Springs Road. Flaggers will  
manage traffic control and  
motorists will be escorted through 
the project area behind a pilot  
car. Please plan for delays, or use 
an alternate route.

PILOT

PILOT

Lane Closed

Flaggers and pilot car lead 
motorists through tra�c control.
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N

Resurfacing 

No Closures:
May 25-27—Memorial Day weekend 
Saturday, June 1—Special event
Friday, June 21—Special event
July 4-7—Independence Day weekend


